
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 4, 2007 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I have been notified by the Downtown West Allis Business Improvement District that 

reappointments to the Board of the Business Improvement District were recently approved by the 

BID. The BID's letter is attached for your information. 

 

In this regard, I am submitting to you the recommended reappointments. 

 

Reappointment 

Gloria Hawkins (Hawkins Clock Center), term expires 10/10/10 

Timothy Klare (M&I Bank), term expires 10/10/10 

 

Your confirmation of these reappointments, as recommended to me by the Downtown West Allis 

Business Improvement District, will be appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 

 
JB:jfw 

Attachment 

cc: Douglas Persich, President 
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